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I	strongly	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	We	are	providing	a	environmentally	
friendly	means	of	generating	electricity	and	should	be	repaid	fairly	for	this.	The	
fact	that	the	same	kw	hour	we	produce	and	supply	back	into	the	grid	that	we	
then	get	charged	up	to	5	times	the	amount	for	is	an	absolute	joke.	Bring	the	
buyback	price	in	line	with	the	supply	price	to	reward	people	for	supplying	a	
means	of	environmentally	friendly	and	sustainable	electricity	resources.	
	
Chris	Elliott		
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